
From: Derek Wong
To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Cc: LGriffin@oaklandnet.com; mcassa@waterboards.ca.gov
Subject: Re: RO3013 - 4364 Piedmont Avenue, Oakland, CA
Date: Monday, October 26, 2009 10:32:06 AM

Donna:
Jimmy's email address is as follows: jimmykoo9@yahoo.com
-Derek

--- On Fri, 10/23/09, Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
<donna.drogos@acgov.org> wrote:

From: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health <donna.drogos@acgov.org>
Subject: RO3013 - 4364 Piedmont Avenue, Oakland, CA
To: "Derek Wong" <derek_ices@yahoo.com>
Cc: "LGriffin@oaklandnet.com" <LGriffin@oaklandnet.com>,
"mcassa@waterboards.ca.gov" <mcassa@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: Friday, October 23, 2009, 4:06 PM

Hi Derek,  ACEH is listing list case.  Please provide Jimmy Koo’s e-mail address.  Thank You
Donna

 

Donna L. Drogos, PE

LOP Program Manager

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

 

510-567-6721

donna.drogos@acgov.org

 

Online case files are available at the website below

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm
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Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and
privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of
this email (or any attachments thereto) by other than the County of Alameda or the intended recipient
is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately and
permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any attachments thereto.

 

From: Derek Wong [mailto:derek_ices@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2009 3:43 PM
To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; LGriffin@oaklandnet.com; mcassa@waterboards.ca.gov
Subject: 4364 Piedmont Avenue, Oakland, CA

 

Dear Donna, Leroy, and Mary:

 

On behalf of Mr. Jimmy Koo of Sunny Piedmont Cleaners ("the Site") I would
like to forward to you his letter requesting for oversight to address the
environmental issues at the Site.  I have also attached the Phase I and Phase
II reports that were completed for the Site.

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me or contact me at 510-
282-3525.

 

Sincerely

Derek Wong

ICES  

 


